
 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Chilton Primary School – Newsletter 4 – Friday 23rd October 
One Childhood, One Chance 

 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

Here we are at the end of Term 1 and a well-deserved half-term break. Children, staff parents and carers – you 
have all been fantastic through these uncertain times. Together, we have been hugely successful in re-
shaping a wonderful learning environment here at Chilton through September and October and so long may 
this continue through the winter and out to the other side! 

 Term 2 begins on Tuesday 3rd November for children (Monday 2nd is a staff development day). 

 For Year 6 Parents, Monday 2nd November is also the deadline for secondary school applications to 
be submitted. 

In the last newsletter, I sent out details of parent-teacher consultations. Teachers are in the process of 
sending out invitations to the online ‘Teams’ meetings. Please look out for this invite in an email and ‘accept’ 
the invite in the link. I would also recommend testing the system out – try accepting the meeting in advance 
and checking that your computer will access Teams.  

If you haven’t organised a parent-teacher consultation yet, please contact class teachers by email (addressed 
at the end of this letter) and they will be happy to help. 

As of Term 2, we will be extending our After School Club hours. This will now be available until 6:00 each day. 
We still have to limit numbers for social distancing purposes but for After School Club, we are in a position to 
offer places more widely to children other than Key Workers. The cost of sessions is: 3:00-4:30 - £4 or 3:00-
6:00 - £8. Please contact the club leader Miss Gorham for further information 
(jade.gorham@chiltonprimary.co.uk)  

Also, a reminder of the Fundraiser’s Halloween Trail – a fun family outdoor activity for half term! 

 

Best wishes 

 - Mrs Kate Law - Head of School 

 

Office General Enquiries Email: office@chiltonprimary.co.uk (Tel: 597695) 
Term 2 ends– Friday 18th December 
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House Points…. 
We have had our House Point collection up and running for four weeks now. 

We have two weeks remaining in the competition and the winning house will enjoy 
a non-uniform day on Friday 20th November 

Here are the current standings: 

Romans 4700 
Normans 3973 
Vikings 4670 

Saxons 4595 
 

Term 1 Super-Heroes 
Teachers have chosen two children per class who have shown consistently 

outstanding learning and behaviour this term. These children have received a special 
certificate and have their photos proudly on display by the school office: 

Team Indigo – Jacob and Daisy 
Team Royal – Finley G and Laila 

Team Cyan – Theo and Lilia 
Team Turquoise – Melek and Freddie 

Team Periwinkle – Ted and Elifsu 
Team Teal – Nevaeh and Thomas 

Team Ocean – Francesca and Jasper 
Team Sky – George and Emily 

Team Sapphire – Bradley and Scarlett 
Team Cornflower – Edward and Victoria 

Team Peacock – Suzy and Harry H 
Team Azure – Leon and Fraya 

Team Ultramarine – Freya and Bren 
Team Topaz – Herbie and Sendija 

Team Aqua – Tilly and Kia 
Team Cobalt – Freddie and Sam 

Children in Need – Friday 13th November 

 

We will be holding a pyjama on the 

13th November in aid of Children in 

Need. Children can come to school in 

their pyjamas for a voluntary 

donation! (suggested £1) 



 

THE GOOD NEWS SECTION! 
We hold online Celebration “Chilton Heroes” Assemblies each 

Friday and our Team and Child of the Week Winners are shared 
with the whole school. 

Meet our Chilton Heroes Bears! Edwin (the green dinosaur) is awarded for Team of 
the week and Bluey is for child of the week! 

 
 

From Friday 16th October 
 Class of the week – The whole of Year 6 

 Child of the week – Freddie Hemmings (who also 
received a Gold Award for his exceptional kindness 

and support of others) 
From Friday 23rd October 

 Class of the week – Team Periwinkle 
 Child of the week – Freya Stevens 

 A gold award was given to Harry Haylock for his 
fantastic help in finding a lost watch. 

 A gold award was given to LouLou Dewhurst for 
simply outstanding manners during lunchtime! 

 

Dates for your diaries: 
Friday 23rd October – Term 1 ends 
Monday 2nd November – School Development Day – closed to pupils 

Monday 2nd November – Secondary School application deadline 
Tuesday 3rd November – Term 2 begins 
Friday 13th November – Children in Need pyjama day 
Monday 23rd November – Flu immunisations 



 

Thursday 26th November – Kent Test results to parents 
Friday 18th December – Term 2 ends at 2pm 
 

Contact Details: 
Mrs Kate Law – Head of School – headofschool@chiltonprimary.co.uk 
Miss Natalie Barrow – Deputy Head – natalie.barrow@chiltonprimary.co.uk 
Mr Matthew Lamprell – Assistant Head KS2 – m.lamprell@chiltonprimary.co.uk 
Mrs Hannah Cheshire – Assistant Head YR and KS1 – hannah.cheshire@chiltonprimary.co.uk 
Mrs Emily Hughes – SENCo – senco@vikingacademytrust.com  
Mrs Michaela Lewis – Executive Headteacher – eht@vikingacademytrust.com  
Mr Neil Roby – Chair of Governors – neil.roby@vikingacademytrust.com  
 
Miss Emma Dudley-Smith – Team Royal – emma.dudley-smith@chiltonprimary.co.uk 
 Miss Elaine Miles – Team Indigo – Elaine.miles@chiltonprimary.co.uk 
Miss Nicki Wright – Team Turquoise – nicki.wright@chiltonprimary.co.uk 
Mrs Kirby Walker – Team Cyan – Kirby.walker@chiltonprimary.co.uk 
Miss Emily Davey – Team Teal – Emily.davey@chiltonprimary.co.uk 
Miss Poppy Keam – Team Periwinkle – poppy.keam@chiltonprimary.co.uk 
Mr Sean Mason – Team Ocean – sean.mason@chiltonprimary.co.uk 
Mrs Michaela Gale – Team Sky – Michaela.gale@chiltonprimary.co.uk 
Miss Grace Howell – Team Sky – grace.howell@chiltonprimary.co.uk 
Mrs Claire Cousins – Team Sapphire – Claire.cousins@chiltonprimary.co.uk 
Mr George Cook – Team Cornflower – George.cook@chiltonprimary.co.uk 
Mr Tom Abel – Team Ultramarine – tom.abel@chiltonprimary.co.uk 
Mrs Helen Rowland-Hill – Team Peacock – helen.rowland-hill@chiltonprimary.co.uk  
Mr Gary Clifford – Team Azure – gary.clifford@chiltonprimary.co.uk 
Mr Alex McAuley– Team Topaz – alex.mcauley@chiltonprimary.co.uk 
Mr David Wheeler – Team Cobalt – david.wheeler@chiltonprimary.co.uk 
Miss Amy Lane – Team Aqua – amy.lane@chiltonprimary.co.uk 
Mrs Paula Bax (Year 6 teacher) – paula.bax@chiltonprimary.co.uk 
Miss Carol Isaac (Year 6 teacher) – carol.isaac@chiltonprimary.co.uk 
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